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1 West Franklin St., 

Baltimore, Md. 

Dear President Eliot, 

February 24, 1903. 

Please, allow me to thank you for 

the kind words you spoke ·or the work of the Medical 

School. I have askeq Appletons to send you the new 

edition of my text 9ook which may perhaps be of use 

for reference. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) 

Pr,esident Charles W. Eliot, 

H~rvard University, 

Cambridge, Mass .• 

Wm. Osler. 
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